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Rainbow House receives a grant from the Greater Green Bay Community Foundation  
  
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   

January 18th, 2021 
  
Rainbow House Domestic Abuse Services received a $1,000 grant from the Greater Green Bay 
Community Foundation.    
 
Rainbow House will use this grant to support survivors and their children experiencing domestic 
violence.  Domestic Violence has significantly increased, both in frequency and severity during 
the pandemic.  At Rainbow House, we believe no one deserves to be abused be it emotionally, 
physically, financially, or sexually. Our prime service is the safety and empowerment of all 
victims and their children.  We will provide prevention, education, and information to 
communities, families, and schools.  

“We are so grateful for the support of the Greater Green Bay Foundation”, said Executive 
Director, Courtney Olson.  “It takes a community to stand up against family violence”.   

For more information on how to help someone experiencing domestic violence, please visit our 
website at www.therainbowhouse.us  or follow us on Facebook at 
https://www.facebook.com/RainbowHouseDomesticAbuseServices/  Help us available 24/7 at  
(715) 735-6656 (crisis line) or (906) 290-9081 (text) line).  All services are free and confidential.   
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